ALBATROSS THE MUSICAL
The standard of performance at this week’s rehearsal was encouragingly high – a wonderful beginning.

A kind reminder that Monday 10th February 2014 is the deadline for the payment of the first of three £50 instalments for the Albatross Project. 

Please make cheques payable to Downs Junior School.

Thank you very much.
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